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THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

June 9, 1982

Dear Madame Prime Minister:

A
1, L.  76.

Allow me to express my gratitude for
the excellent luncheon you and Mr.
Thatcher hosted in honor of President
and Mrs. Reagan during his recent visit
to the United Kingdom. The luncheon
provided a splendid opportunity for
representatives of both governments to
meet and talk in a convivial atmosphere.
The entire trip was a major success and
provided yet another occasion to reaffirm
the unique bond of friendship between our
two countries.

I was grateful to be present.

Sincerely,

MICHAEL K. DEAVER

Assistant to the President
Deputy Chief of Staff

The Right Honorable
Margaret Thatcher, M.P.
Prime Minister
London



•
THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

June 9, 1982

Dear Madame Prime Minister:

I would like to express my thanks to
you and Mr. Thatcher for the luncheon
you hosted in honor of the President
of the United States. It was a
wonderful opportunity for everyone to
meet and to renew the strong ties which
have marked relations between our two
countries for so long. I am sure that
the American people would all agree that
the President's visit to Great Britain
was of great benefit to both our nations.

Sincerely,

MICHAEL A. McMANUS
Deputy Assistant to the

President and Deputy to
the Deputy Chief of Staff

The Right Honorable
Margaret Thatcher, M.P.
Prime Minister
London


